Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Leon Nickles [leonnickles@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 9:17 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Docket #221

I am a Emergency Service District Commissioner and with the economy the way it is only makes sence to allow
the purchase of SCBA cylinders from a more econimical sorce which in most cases is direct from the
manuafactor of the cylinder. If a cylinder were to fail the manufacturer of the SCBA would tell you to go to the
manafacturer of the cylinder.So please try and change 42 CFR Part 84 to help bring budget relief to every one
that needs to purchase SCBA's.

Leon Nickles Jr
210-416-9852




